
From: Erik Loteczka <erik.loteczka@primepropane.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 1:33 PM 
To: Zoning <zoning@andoverct.org> 
Cc: gc27@aol.com 
Subject: Extension Request 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Per Section 825 of Connecticut Planning and Zoning statutes, George Correia and I, Erik Loteczka, would 
like to request a 90-day extension of the required recording dates for our resubdivision and rear-lot 
special permit plans.  Our consulting engineer and attorney are still in the process of making final 
modifications and preparing the covenants cited as conditions of approval for our applications. 
 
Please let us know if any other information is needed to formally make this request, and thank you for 
your consideration.  We will keep the zoning agent and commission updated as we finalize our 
submission. 
 
Sincerely, 
Erik Loteczka and George Correia 
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